
 

   

 

April 11, 2023 

 
Orbis International 

Flying Eye Hospital Event 
at Kansai International Airport 

 

 
HOYA Corporation, whose mission is to provide eye solutions for every stage of life, will 
participate in a Flying Eye Hospital event on April 24 at Kansai International Airport in 
Osaka in conjunction with Orbis International (hereinafter, "Orbis", based in New York, 
USA), an international nonprofit organization dedicated to the prevention of avoidable vision 
loss.  
 
Orbis trains, mentors, and inspires eye care professionals in places with the greatest need 
so they can save and restore vision in their communities. The Orbis Flying Eye Hospital is a 
fully accredited ophthalmic teaching hospital on board a plane. It is a state-of-the-art 
teaching facility complete with an operating room, classroom, and recovery room. On board 
the aircraft, Orbis’s Volunteer Faculty (medical experts) and clinical staff have delivered 
world-class ophthalmic training to local eye care teams in more than 95 countries. 
 
With the arrival of the Flying Eye Hospital in Japan, a joint event with HOYA and Orbis will 
be held on April 24 at Kansai International Airport. 
 
 
Event outline: 
Date & Time: April 24, 2023, 11am-4pm 
Location: Inside/around the Flying Eye Hospital at the Kansai International Airport 
Registration required for in-person participation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

For inquiries regarding this matter, please contact: 
HOYA Corporation 
Corporate Communication Department 
(81)3-6911-4824 
h-ir@hoya.com 


